
 

 

  

   

 

 

REGISTRAR’S OFFICE 

 

 

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS 
 

Students are advised that face-to-face lectures will resume at 

Bindura campus on Tuesday, 4 January 2022. The block release 

calendar remains unchanged and lectures will also resume on 

Tuesday, 4 January 2022. Second semester 2021 examinations 

will commence on Monday, 7 February 2022. Unregistered 

students will not be allowed in examination venues.  

 

Please get vaccinated, mask-up, sanitize and keep safe. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

MR I. CHINYEMBA  

REGISTRAR 
 


